

Tyler Andrus

Chief Deputy Assessor

PERSONAL PROPERTY TAX REFUND REQUEST

MOTOR VEHICLE

July 31, 2024

ATTN: Lauri Stringham, Chair

The Salt Lake County Council 2001 S State St N2-200 Salt Lake City UT 84190-1010

Dear Council Members:

Kindly advise the County Treasurer to reimburse \$92.00 to the attached list of taxpayers.

They requested refund of fees related to registration of their motor vehicles. We have reviewed the related documentation, and recommend your approval of refund to the taxpayers.

Records verifying the related transactions are available in the Personal Property Division.

Sincerely,

Chris Stavros

Salt Lake County Assessor

Tyler Andrus

Chief Deputy Assessor

CS/TA:NS

MA 0024